
 

 

 
NSW Department of Education  

Level 8, 259 George Street Sydney NSW 2000    GPO Box 33 Sydney NSW 2001     T 02 9273 9200    

www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

DOC20/724478 
 
Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed  
 
29 July 2020 
 
Dear Mr Ahmed 
 
Kyeemagh Public School (SSD 9391): Submission of Construction 
Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) in accordance with Condition B13 – 
B22 
 
I refer to Kyeemagh Public School approved on the 14 July 2020. 
 
In accordance, with condition B13 of the Development Consent, the following 
documents have been submitted to the Planning Secretary for information: 

 B13 – Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) – (Taylor 
Construction Group) – (E-Plan-03) – (January 2020) 

 B13 – Condition Satisfaction Table  

 B14 – Kyeemagh Public School – Construction Traffic & Pedestrian 
Management Sub-Plan (CTMSP) - Council Consultation 

 B14 - CTMSP 

 B14, B19 & B20 - Condition Satisfaction Table 

 B15 – Construction Noise & Vibration Management Sub-Plan (CNVMSP) 

 B15 - Condition Satisfaction Table 

 B16 – Construction Waste Management Sub-Plan (CWMSP) 

 B16 - Condition Satisfaction Table 

 B17 – Construction Soil & Water Management Plan (CSWMP) 

 B17 – CSWMP Council Consultation 

 B17 - Condition Satisfaction Table 

 B17 – Consultant CV 

 B18 – Flood Emergency Response Plan (FERSP) 

 B18 - Condition Satisfaction Table & Consultation 

 B19 – CEMP (Driver Code of Conduct)  

 B20 – Construction Worker Transportation Strategy 

 B21 & B22 - CSWMSP & Consultation (Email Correspondence) 

 B13 – B22 Satisfaction of the Certifier (Crown Certificate 1 obtained 28.07.20) 
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The documents have been reviewed internally by myself and the Compliance Team. 
 
Department of Education therefore submits the above documents to the Planning 
Secretary for information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Terry O’Sullivan 
Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW 
       


